RBE No25/2021

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF RAILWAYS

FILE_N RM U/AIWWAY BOARD)

No. E(NG)I-2020/TR/2 New Delhi dated 31°" March, 2021

The General Managers (P)
All Indian Railways &
Production Units.

Sub: Cancellation of Periodical Transfer of Staff.
Ref: Board's letter of even number No. dated 12.05.2020 & 07.08.2020.

Reference Board's letter of even No. dated 07.08.2020, vide which Railways were advised
that the unimplemented periodical transfer orders of the staff working on sensitive posts be
reviewed and pended till 31.03.2021 due to the extra ordinary situation created by the
pandemic COVID-19.

2 TIn view of the ongoing pandemic situation, on request from both the Federations i.e. AIRF &
NFIR, the matter has been further reviewed by the Board, and it has been decided by the
Competent Authority that the periodical transfer orders of the staff working on sensitive

posts be pended till 30™ June, 2021
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Joint Director Estt. (N)
Railway Board

DA: Nil.



